
 

 

 

                                   

     Notice No: AJU/R/679                                                              Date: 15th June, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

This is to inform all the students that the University will remain closed on 17th June 2024, that 

is, Monday on the occasion of Eid-Ul-Zoha (Bakri Eid). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


